## City of Fort Smith Board of Directors Study Session Called for August 29, 2023

Fort Smith, Arkansas sent this bulletin at 08/22/2023 02:13 PM CDT



Board of Directors Study Session Called for August 29, 2023

## MEDIA NOTIFICATION August 22, 2023

At the August 1, 2023 regular meeting of the City of Fort Smith Board of Directors, City Administrator Carl Geffken advised of an excessive amount of items in need of study session discussion. Due to such and although not previously scheduled, he requested a study session be called for Tuesday, August 29, 2023 to accommodate same.

Directors Lavon Morton, Christina Catsavis, Kevin Settle, and Neal Martin concurred with the request; therefore, a study session will be held at 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, August 29, 2023, at the Blue Lion, 101 North 2nd Street.

Once finalized, the agenda for the subject study session will be uploaded to the City of Fort Smith website, www.fortsmithar.gov.

For more information, please contact the City Clerk's Office at 479-784-2208 or cityclerk@fortsmithar.gov.

Sherri Gard, MMC City Clerk

